

Neighborhood Outreach Summary Report Robinhood Village Storage

Zoning Case W-3411

On April 23, 2019 from 6:00pm to 7:30pm, a neighborhood drop-in meeting was held at Jefferson Elementary School. Invitation letters were sent to 114 property owners within 500 feet of the subject site and beyond. Seven households (13 neighbors) attended the drop-in meeting. Additionally, one neighbor who could not attend was provided an overview by phone. An aerial exhibit displaying the site location, a color rendering of the site plan of the rezoning request, and elevation renderings of the proposed facility were shared with each attendee. Two of the households were supportive of the development for the storage facility and felt that it was a good fit for the neighborhood. Two of the households expressed concerns regarding building height and impact on views along Attanook Road, along with the creation of additional traffic. The other neighbors that attended expressed neither support nor opposition. Two households had expressed a need for street lighting along Attanook Road and at the intersection of Attanook Road and Fleetwood Circle.

Respectfully submitted,

Lake G. Dichy

Luke Dickey

Partner/Senior Project Manager

Stimmel Associates, P.A.